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 Stephen Davis OBJ2015/1573/P 18/04/2015  14:42:11 Firstly we have been living next to a building site for some 2 years with no end in sight. Work was 

undertaken prior to the previous failed application, which has not been rectified - eg the roof extension 

works, which are now to be replaced by skylights. I believe another householder has sent detailed 

pictures of the unauthorised works to Camden.

The current application suggests work has not commenced, which is clearly not the case.

The "proposed" rear garden wall, has already been built and is not at all in keeping with the fencing etc 

used by the surrounding houses. In addition, the "proposed" rear ground floor extension, which has 

already been partially built is not consistent in terms of depth and height with the adjacent Glenilla 

Road properties, significantly reducing the rear outdoor space, and creating an eye-soar at the rear of 

our garden.

I fail to comprehend how any of this can be consistent with the requirements of the conservation area.

Despite a halt to building work over the last 6 months, since the previous application was declined, I 

am looking at a house surrounded by scaffolding and a covering, which has broken away, flaps in the 

wind and keeps neighbours awake at night.

No doubt we are about to suffer a 3rd summer of noisy building works 6 days a week and a dust filled 

garden.

Please bring this ordeal to an end.

34 Belsize Ave

London

NW3 4AH
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